
We need to continue to make home ownership affordable and beneficial for the residents of Hillsboro. This bill will not do that and 
make it harder. We're currently in the middle of a global pandemic with record unemployment spikes and we can't risk making 
homeownership less affordable. Supporters say the money would be used to create more affordable housing, but the fact is, the 
money would go directly into the general fund, with no guarantee that it will be used for affordable housing. On top of that, you don't 
create affordable housing by making housing less affordable. We can do better!


